
MICHIGAN MOOSE ASSOCATION 
 

May 19, 2022 

 

NOMINATION OF STATE OFFICERS 

 

Ladies & Gentlemen; 

 

Any member interested in running for the office of State Chaplin, Vice President, 

President, Secretary and Treasurer must submit their name, and will need to send 

a brief resume of their Moose accomplishments, address and telephone number, 

so they can be notified of the Nominating Meeting August 17th in Sault Ste Marie 

at 5:00 pm. The resume needs to be mailed to the Secretary, 1050 Fonger St NE, 

Sparta MI  49345.  You need to have this to the Secretary by June 15, 2022. 

 

A nominee for Association President must be a Past Governor/Past President or a 

Past Regent prior to May 1, 2022 of The Moose, served at least one (1) year in an 

elected office of the Association, and may not have previously served as President 

of the Association. 

 

District Presidents, don’t forget that I need the name, address and telephone 

number of your District’s new Presidents, or if you have been selected to stay 

another year by June 15, 2022, and the district president for 2022-23 must 

attend the nomination committee meeting on the 17th of August.  

 

Any member running for a state office must be from a good-standing Lodge.  

Anyone on the State Board must be from a lodge in good-standing with the 

Association.  

 

For a lodge to be eligible to vote, they also must be in good-standing with the 

State Association.  If you have any questions contact the State Secretary. 

 

 

        Fraternally, 

          

        Sean Smith 

        MMA State Secretary Pro-Tem 


